
Appendix H 
 

St. Augustine Presbytery Disaster Assistance Commission 
May 7, 2019  

 
The Commission has performed the following since our last meeting: 
 

1.  Followed up with the Long-Term Recovery Organizations of St. Johns 
and Putnam County and separately Northeast Florida on their use of 
funds received from grants from Presbyterian Disaster Assistance for 
Hurricane Irma. 

 
2. Disseminated information from Florida Presbyterian Disaster 

Assistance on Hurricane Michael devastation in the Florida Panhandle 
and potential volunteer opportunities for churches in the Presbytery. 
 

3. Provided Hurricane Preparedness Tips to all congregations in 
anticipation of the 2019 Hurricane Season that begins on June 1. 
 

Grace and peace, 
 
Jim Pellot, Chair 

 

 
 


